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 Susan Wyatt OBJ2014/5691/P 28/10/2014  16:35:02 I think that the proposed development will overlook the garden, terrace and main rooms of our 

property. We own flats 2 and 5 at 30 Redington Rd.  The site plan does not come up on my iPad but if 

Oak Hill House is the big White House we can see from the back of 30 Redington Rd any development 

with windows, a terrace or balustrades would reduce privacy within 30 Redington Rd.  If a site map 

could be sent to me by email I can comment further and more accurately
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